
 

3 May 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Summer Uniform  

 

Students may now wear summer uniform to school if they wish to do so. 

 

This means that students can choose to do the following:  

 

• Replace their white school shirt and tie with a school polo shirt - white 

with House logo  

• Replace their school skirt or formal trousers with tailored shorts - these 

must black and of a reasonable length (approximately on or just 

above the knee).  

 

All other aspects of school uniform remain unchanged.  This means that 

students must wear: 

 

• Park blazer - this must be worn every day and in corridors at all times.  

Students may remove their blazer in lessons.  No outdoor coats may 

be worn inside the school building.  

• A white shirt with House tie or Park polo shirt  

• Plain black outdoor shoes  

• A black box pleat skirt, tailored trousers or tailored shorts. Leggings 

are not acceptable.  

 

Our full uniform policy can be found here: uniform-policy.pdf 

(pcs.hants.sch.uk)  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Christopher Anders    Ella Capaldi 

Headteacher    Head of School 

 

 

 

 

https://pcs.hants.sch.uk/assets/policies/uniform-policy.pdf
https://pcs.hants.sch.uk/assets/policies/uniform-policy.pdf

